
Ruby, making her 
bunny headband.

The Yellow Group had an exciting time over the last couple of months with 
various fun-filled activities, events and celebrations such as TET and 
Easter.
The theme in term 2 was about our “Wonderful World” and each week we 
had a great time exploring the different countries where the children are 
from! This has helped build our knowledge and understanding of our world 
and to appreciate the different cultures that we have. We also 
celebrated such diversities on International Day at Street 10 in April! 
We have also said goodbye to Sara in March as she returned to Japan and 
welcomed four new children (Ruby, Quan, Vivian and Sam) to our class in 
March and April. They have settled beautifully into our class and are 
great additions to our group!
We also said “goodbye” to Ms Chloe and the transition was very smooth as 
the children had enough time with both of us in the class before she left.
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After we talked about Vietnam where 
we live in January, we talked and 
celebrated TET in February. We 

enjoyed watching the lions and the 
dragon dance to the sound of the loud 
drum at our Tran Ngoc Dien location! 

Francesca and Artur, making 
Li Xi (lucky money envelops)

Doeke, painting 
and sticking the 
Dragon’s body 

together!

Rina was playing the cymbals 
for Joylie to dance!!!

Leyna and Sheila, 
sticking Tet Flowers 
onto the branches!

Ruby

Quan

Vivian

Sam

We took a picture with the lions 
and dragon!!!

Artur and Quan drew and 
dyed their Easter eggs!!

In March, we enjoyed talking and 
exploring Easter, dancing to bunny 

songs and hunting for our Easter eggs!! 

We looked high and low to hunt 
for Easter eggs together with our 

friends. Yippee, I found it!!!!

We loved to move like 
bunnies to the song “This is 

the way the Bunny hops”



Quan, exploring lotus 
flowers, an icon of 

Vietnam!

Ruby and Rina, 
painting dots 

on the 
Australian 

boomerangs!

Francesca, putting on a 
tattoo from Canada.

Doeke,  sticking the 
panels on his windmill 

from Netherlands!

Sam, painting 
tulips from the 

Netherlands 
using a brush 
and a fork! 

Over the last couple of months each week, we loved exploring 
the different countries where the children are from!

We decorated our 
Kimonos from 
Japan using 

different coloured
materials.

Zac arranged the
Matryoshka 

Doll set from 
Russia in 

decreasing size.

We had fun 
learning the 
actions of 
Australian 
animals!!

Francesca and Quyen, making 
the St Bernard rescue dog 

from Switzerland.

Ruby, 
sticking 

cotton balls 
on her igloo 

from Canada!

Leyna used 
coloured rice 
to decorate 
her Kolam 

drawing from 
Malaysia.

Quan and 
Sheila, sticking 

the panda’s 
face from 

China together. 

Vivian, painting 
dots on her 
Australian 
boomerang 

using cotton 
bud!

Rina, 
tracing a 
beaver from 
Canada using 
the light 
box.

Sam, exploring the 
toys from the UK 
with his friends

We enjoyed the International Day in April 
together with our families and friends! 

Thank you for participating with us!!

Zac and Quyen 
tasted cheese 

from the 
Netherlands. 

Yummy!

Joylie played 
the Vietnamese 

game with 
bamboo sticks 

with her 
friends.


